
DE TOUR AREA ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 
REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING 
September 21, 2016 Minutes 

 
The regular monthly meeting of the De Tour Area Economic Development was held on Wednesday, 
September 21, 2016 in the De Tour Village Memorial Hall.  Board members present were Susie Baker, 
Rob Bloch, Mark Fair, Marilyn McGuire, Brandon Rairigh, Jeremy and Jodi Vredenburg.  Members absent 
were Debbie Fountain and Jerry Schopp.  Guest in attendance:  Mr. and Mrs. Greg Schmidt 
 
A motion was made by Mark Fair and supported by Susie Baker to approve the minutes for July 2016 as 
presented.  All were in favor. 
 
A motion was made by Jodi Vredenburg and supported by Mark Fair to approve the Treasurer’s Report 
as presented.  All were in favor. 
 
No bills at this time for approval of payment. 
 
 
Introduction took place between EDC members and guest, Greg and Lori Schmidt.  Greg and Lori 
attended the meeting to inform and explain their business – Paradise Point.   
 
The discussion of the RV Park with the Schmidt’s encompassed the entire meeting.   
 
EDC members decided to adjourn the meeting and discuss the old and new business on agenda at the 
next regular monthly meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:29pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Marilyn McGuire, Secretary 
 
  


